
CHARLES MING 
843 SOUTH ORANGE GROVE BOULEVARD 

PASADENA, CALIFORNIA 91105 
FAX 818 799 6052 
818 441 3188

February 3,1992

Dear Chief Mankiller,
I have applied for the position of Dean of the College of 

Law and Director of the Law Center, University of Oklahoma, 
Norman, Oklahoma. I am enclosing my letter of application for 
your information.

I would appreciate your support for my selection to this 
position. If you can and will support me in this opportunity, you 
may send a letter of recommendation to:

Professor Rennard Strickland,
Chair Director, Center for the Study of American Indian 

Law and Policy 
University of Oklahoma College of Law 
300 Timberdell Road 
Norman, Oklahoma 73019 

For the last several years I have managed the Los Angeles 
office of HUD. This has been a rewarding experience; however I 
anxious to return to Oklahoma if the office of Dean of the 
College of Law is offered to me.

I hope you agree that I am well qualified for this position. 
I am confident I would be an asset to the College of Law, the 
University, and the State of Oklahoma if selected to this 
position.

Sincerely,

Charles Ming


